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1	Davis	Farm	Road	
Portland	ME	04103	

	
September	18,	2017	
	
	
	
Ms.	Carlotta	S.	Stauffer	
Commission	Clerk	
Florida	Public	Service	Commission	
2540	Shumard	Oak	Boulevard	
Tallahassee,	Florida	32399	
	
Re:		 Withdrawal	of	Requested	Approval	of	Interconnection	Agreement	between	GTC,	Inc.	d/b/a	

FairPoint	Communications	and	MCC	Telephony	of	the	South	LLC	d/b/a	Mediacom	
Communications	Corporation;	Docket	20170167‐TP	

	
	
Ms.	Stauffer:	
	
On	July	28,	2017	GTC,	Inc.	d/b/a	FairPoint	Communications	filed	for	approval	of	an	Interconnection	
Agreement	by	and	between	South	LLC	d/b/a	Mediacom	and	GTC,	Inc.			
	
It	has	come	to	my	attention	that	we	filed	this	erroneously	and	it	should	have	been	file	for	GTC,	Inc.	d/b/a	
FairPoint	Communications	in	ALABAMA,	not	Florida.		Therefore,	I	respectfully	request	to	withdraw	this	
request	for	approval.	
	
Please	contact	me	at	207.535.4249	or	bwestman@fairpoint.com	with	any	questions	or	concerns	
regarding	this	request.	
	
Sincerely,		
	
	
	
Robert	Meehan	
Director	Regulatory	
FairPoint	Communications		
P:	(603)	656‐8116	
F:	(603)	716‐6045	
	




